
June 25, 2007

Heavy equipment crosses highways north of Grande Prairie 

Sexmith... Heavy equipment will be crossing Highway 2 north of Sexmith until July 31 and equipment will
be crossing Highway 674 north of Sexmith starting July 1 to July 31.

The heavy equipment will be hauling gravel and soil for the nine-kilometer twinning project of Highway 2
from north of Highway 672 to north of Highway 59 at a cost of $22 million. Construction on this section of
twinning is anticipated to be completed and open to traffic by fall 2007, weather permitting.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area, adhere to the posted speed limits, and obey traffic lights and
flagpersons.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Adele Powell
Construction Engineer
Peace Region
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
Office: (780) 624 6379

To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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